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Stoughton Utilities welcomes new  

Energy Services Representative 
 
 

Stoughton Utilities is pleased to welcome and introduce Energy Services Representative Cory Neeley, whose 

work with the utility and its customers began in July of this year.  

 

Neeley’s responsibilities as an energy services representative include managing the delivery of utility 

services, customer programs and marketing initiatives for the public power communities of Stoughton, 

Evansville, Brodhead and Lake Mills, WI. Neeley will support important customer and community 

relationships – including residential, commercial, industrial, school and municipal energy users. 

Additionally, Neeley will help electric customers understand where energy is used and potentially wasted, 

and find ways to help customers control electric costs and monitor progress toward energy savings goals. 

 

“We are very pleased that Cory will has joined Stoughton Utilities,” said Robert Kardasz, Utilities Director. 

“Cory will serve as the local resource for helping meet customers’ energy service needs, and we encourage 

customers to contact Cory with energy efficiency and program questions.” 

 

Neeley’s background includes serving as an Energy Advocate in Madison, WI where he helped residential 

customers save energy in their homes. As part of  Neeley’s duties as an energy services representative, he 

works with customers to identify the appropriate utility programs and services to meet their needs.  



 

Neeley participated in an extensive training program at WPPI Energy, the nonprofit power supplier for 

Stoughton Utilities prior to field assignment in his assigned communities. Through the Energy Services 

Representative program, the membership of WPPI Energy ensures that each community served has a local 

representative in place to help the utility and its customers get the most out of the energy-saving programs 

and services available to the community. Over the next several months, Neeley will be visiting customers to 

share details of the current programs and services available through Stoughton Utilities.  

 

For more information, visit www.stoughtonutilities.com or call (608) 873-3379. 
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